
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

12th June 2018 

Howard Headlines: 

Issue 7 

 Don’t forget to come to our summer fair! 

Don’t forget to join us on Saturday 16th June from 11am-

3pm for our amazing Summer Fair! There will be lots of fun 

activities for children, games and prizes to be won! Tell 

family and friends to join you as every penny spent helps to 
support your children’s education. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

School Holidays: 

Here’s another reminder of the dates for the upcoming 
holidays: 

 Last day of Summer term – Thursday 19th July. 

 INSET – Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th September. 

 Children return to school – Wednesday 5th 
September. 

 

Sports day results: 

A big thank you to all parents who showed their support for 

our budding athletes at Croydon Arena! I’m sure you will 

agree that the children represented the school wonderfully 

and the event was a great success. Below are the results of 

the various teams; but as we always say at Howard, you 

can’t have a chance to win if you don’t take part. 

Congratulations to all of Key Stage 2 for trying their best on 

the day! 

Results: 

1. Team Australia 

2. Team Germany 

3. Team Great Britain 

4. Team Japan 

5. Team China 

6. Team Russia 

7. Team Italy 

8. Team Poland 

9. Team France 

10. Team USA 

Summer 2018 

Thank you to the Friends of Howard: 

The Friends of Howard work so hard to help 

raise money for the school. We just wanted to 

say thank you for their most recent donations. 

Year 5 classes have each received a brand new 

visualiser camera so that children’s work can 

be displayed on the interactive whiteboard. 

Year 1 have received new atlases which are 

greatly appreciated and will support the 
children in their geography work. 

Many thanks! 

 

 


